6/1/2017 Print

Subject: FW: **SPECIAL LAPD MEETING FOR BUSINESSES SOUTH OF 7TH ST**
From: Estela Lopez (ELopez@centralcityeast.org)

dilip@sunscopeusa.com; gslaw99@yahoo.com; hklein@hbkinv.com; Irauch@lacold.com; marks@ore-cal.com;
To: mklein@hbkinv.com; mltansey@earthlink.net; richgard_1@yahoo.com; abales@urm.org; bsmiland@inner-
cityarts.org; DrewBauer@ YoungsHoldings.com; edoizaki@kansasmarine.com; sylviaK@goldenstateseafood.com;

Date: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 4:00 PM

Just FYL. The calls for service from south of 7" continue to rise. Just wanted to let you know what we will be

doing especially for those merchants next week. In addition to those for whom I have email addresses, our BID
security will be personally delivering flyers in the area.

You are all invited, of course, but the discussion will focus on Newton Division (south of 7th).
Cordially,

Estela Lopez

Downtown Industrial District BID
725 Crocker St.

Los Angeles, CA 90021

213-228-8484

From: Estela Lopez

Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 2:58 PM

To: 'jon@blvdhospitality.com'; 'vandad.shemirani@yahoo.com'; 'relissa greer'; 'Mimi Lin'; Preston Johnston;
'"Tiaan Schreuder'; Will Shelton; 'Michael Anderson'; NDH54(@aol.com'; alfredo@teamsters630.org; 'Bob
Smiland'; 'Carolyn Leslie'; 'Jenni Harris'

Subject: **SPECIAL LAPD MEETING FOR BUSINESSES SOUTH OF 7TH ST**

Importance: High

Our office has personally spoken with many of you regarding the increasing
numbers of tents, trash and narcotics-related crime south of 7th Street. 7th

Street is a boundary line between two different LAPD divisions. Depending

about:blank 1/3



